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DIVISION FOR LEARNING 
DISABILITIES  

Outstanding Educator  
of the Year Award  

The Division for Learning Disabilities’ Outstanding Educator-of-the-Year Awards recognize 
outstanding professionals who serve students with specific learning disabilities. Nominees may 
be special educators, general educators, administrators, or other educators who have spent at least 
five years serving students with learning disabilities at any grade level.  

The award consists of  
● A $500 stipend,
● Up to $1500 in travel expenses for presentation of the award at the DLD business meeting,

held during CEC’s annual convention, and
● A commemorative plaque.

Timeline: Applications are due November 1st.  

Nominee Nominator 

Name: 

Address: 

Phone: 

e-mail:

Nominator’s DLD (CEC) member number: 

Nomination letter and recommendations: In addition to the information requested above, the 
nominators should include a letter of support describing why the nominee makes an excellent 
candidate for this award.  In addition, please list two individuals who support this nomination. 
These references do not need to submit a letter, but they may be contacted as part of the selection 
process.  

Visit TeachingLD.org for additional information about this and other initiatives of the 
Division for Learning Disabilities! 

Reference #1 Reference #2 

Name: 

Relationship to 
the nominee: 

e-mail:

Email full applications to the DLD Professional Development Committee Chair:   
Dr. John Romig at profdev@teachingld.org. Email response will be sent upon receipt. 
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